
August 2, 2023 

Pixley 2023 Water Run update – 

Pixley water will be reduced tomorrow morning for the prorate in the Friant Kern canal. 

This will effect the westside growers at some point tomorrow afternoon. The east side 

growers will have enough flow to stay on for an additional day. There is still the 

possibility that Friday we could continue running on the eastside, but we will not know 

until after tomorrow’s orders. Thanks for your patience. 

  

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources superintendent 
 


